
February 13, 2006 
 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Re: IH-43 Rock Freeway Project 

Sunny Slope to the Hale Interchange   
Municipal Utility Agreement - Milwaukee Water Works 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

 Please fine the attached resolution regarding utility agreement for the IH-43 Rock 
Freeway with the Wisconsin Department of Transportation for introduction at the next Common 

Council meeting.  
 
 We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  

 
    Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

 
    Carrie M. Lewis, Superintendent 
    Milwaukee Water Works 

 
 

 
    Jeffrey J. Mantes 
    Commissioner of Public Works 

 
 

Attachments 
cc: A-8-1 File 


